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I am oppose to this as a hardship to us, that are on limited income. Proper use of the 

taxpayer monies should be made a priority and there should  be a yearly audit of all 

accounts. Those findings should be made public. Our money's are be wasted by poor 

control of the people in control of these funds.  


